
Sheriff’s Citizens Advisory Board 

August 14, 2017 

Minutes 

 
Attendees:  

 Tower, Jeff (SCSO)  O’Neill, Leigh    Davisson, Mike  

Lewis, Mary   Marlett, Larry    Papich, Tiffanie 

Mackenzie, Tom   West, Bob    Parker, Charles G.   

 King, Verne    Johnson, Skip    Peetz, Brandi    

              

The meeting was called to order at 6:04pm. 
 

The minutes of the May 8, 2017 meeting were approved. 

 

Old Business: 

 Emails on the SCSO server: 

o Expensive to get each CAB member their own email address on the county server. 

o Group voted to have our members get their own individual email address.  

 Citizens Fall Academy: No date set, but will pass along when scheduled. 

 FATTS & Live Scenario Training- - No date set, but will pass along when scheduled. 

 Update 2017 NACOLE National Conference: 

o Looking for volunteers, not sure what capacity yet, but will keep group updated with 

further details 

o Rick Scott offered SCOPE’s volunteers as help with the conference. 

  

New Business: 

 New member application: 

o Tabled for future meeting. 

o Group decided to hold our current CAB membership at the existing level and to evaluate 

adding additional members quarterly 

o Leigh will send a letter to Mr. Standow to thank him for his application. 

 CAB Review/Discuss Article (Connor Griffiths-Guerrero) – Jeff will get us the case information. 

The CAB will review the case, looking at: 

o 4
th

 Amendment issues  

o Sheriff’s Department policy changes  

o Disciplinary actions taken by the Sheriffs Department 

 

Future Topics: 

 Bylaws Revisions (membership) 

 Elections – CAB Officers 

 October Meeting – Mark Werner Body Camera Discussion & Body Worn Camera Review 

 

Meeting adjourned 7:47pm. 

 

Next Meeting: 

September 18, 2017 at 5:30 pm at Spokane Regional Health District (1101 W. College, Room 140) 

 

Minutes Submitted by 

Leigh O’Neill, Secretary 


